
St. Bridget’s Men’s Club 

Minutes of the meeting of March 30, 2019 

 

After a fine breakfast prepared by Jim Willis, the meeting was called to order at 8:00 A.M.  20 
members were in attendance. 

Minutes of the February meeting were distributed electronically.  A motion to not read them 
was passed. 

Mike Malucci gave the financial report:  $8,135.44 total, of which $59.39 is retained for cash on 
hand. 

New members Steve Klubertanz & Larry Krasinsky were welcomed.  Dick Drake reminded all to 
check in with him to update their contact info if it had changed. 

 

Old business: 

The list for order & pick-up of donuts for donut Sunday (ours is the first Sunday of each month) 
was passed around.  Need to call Wal-Mart bakery on Pleasant Valley Road by noon, 
Wednesday prior to order 19 dozen and pick up Sunday about 7:30 A.M.  

The Lenten dinners have gone well.  Good chili at last night’s dinner.  Good soups and last 
week’s! 

The men’s club will host the Mother’s Day breakfast on May 12.  Many hands will be needed for 
prep and clean up.  Pancakes will be served as well as other good breakfast stuff. 

The parish picnic will be held on June 1st (Saturday) at the Parks and Rec shelter next to the 
children’s play area. 

The parish yard sale, hosted by the Knights of Columbus and the Women’s Club will be held on 
Saturday, June 8, at Hobert Hall.  Bring your gently used goodies! 

Discussion was held on the possibility of allowing parking on the grounds for the 4th of July 
fireworks.  It was done last year.  Possibilities were advanced about the use of Hobert Hall for 
restroom facilities and possibly selling hot dogs or other light refreshments.  Parking will have 
to be coordinated.  A motion was made and passed to table this subject until we can consult 
with Fr. Paul. 



The subject of a replacement dishwasher was discussed.   A newer machine could cost between 
$4000 and $20,000, depending on what degree of cleanliness is desired.  It was felt that we 
could investigate this more fully before a final decision can be made.   

Mark  Guevremont reported on the knights of Columbus activities:  The Lenten dinners was 
successful and they plan to have a men’s retreat at the church, probably in May.  They also plan 
a Father’s Day breakfast in June.  They are also considering a possible change of times for their 
monthly meeting.  He also reminded of the Sacred Heart K of C spaghetti dinner on April 6 for 
$9.00 per head. 

Dick Drake mentioned the Community Dinner to be held at Duncan Memorial Methodist 
Church, as St. Bridget’s is sponsoring it, on April 4.   

Dick also mentioned that the coordination of the Winchester Area Thermal Temperature 
Program is to be discussed with Fr. Paul 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 A.M. 


